
  Reason for Amendment - (Assignee legal certifications) 

 

At the request of FCC staff, a multiple ownership study with a coverage map is being submitted 

as an amendment. This shows no coverage overlap between assignee’s existing stations and this 

proposed assignment. So, the assignee is fully in compliance with multiple ownership rules.   

 

 


